

525 Golden Gate Avenue, 13th Floor San Francisco, CA 94102 T 415.554.3155 F 415.554.3161 TTY 415.554.3488



May 4, 2015

Felicia Marcus, Chair State Water Resources Control Board P.O. Box 100 Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

Subject: Comment Letter – Emergency Conservation Regulation

Dear Chair Marcus:

The SFPUC, the owner and operator of the Hetch Hetchy Regional Water System, has reviewed and commented informally on the previous drafts of the Emergency Conservation Regulation that sets out to achieve the Governor's directive of 25% urban water use reduction. We appreciate the thoughtful changes staff has made to the regulations in regard to the apportionment of water supplier reductions, reporting requirements for non-residential customer classes, compliance assessment and enforcement. We support the changes that are reflected in the Emergency Conservation Regulation.

We truly appreciated the opportunity to provide comments on the drafts of this regulation and sincerely thank the SWRCB for their efforts.

Yours Truly,

Steven R. Ritchie

Assistant General Manager, Water

Edwin M. Lee Mayor

Ann Moller Caen President

Francesca Vietor Vice President

Vince Courtney

Commissioner
Anson Moran

Commissioner

Ike Kwon Commissioner

Harlan L. Kelly, Jr. General Manager

